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July 24, 2014 

Dear Friends of the Arctic: 

The beautiful midnight sun is still shining in all its glory as the short summer season has 
come in the high Arctic! Many hours of bright sunshine are filling the skies and many Inuit 
families are in their camps fishing and hunting, preparing food for the long winter ahead. 
In the fall time many Inuit will return with wonderful testimonies of God's protection and 
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great provision. 

Summertime in the Arctic.... a time for projects to be done. 
The Christians are rejoicing in TUKTOYAKTUK for the new roof on their church building. 
The Lord graciously provided the materials needed, and an experienced team of 5 
volunteers (one was Tilly, a great cook!) arrived. They completed the project in record time 
and also made other much needed repairs including a new chimney stack and pipes and a 
new picture window. We truly appreciate their "labour of love" for Missions! Then the 
crew enjoyed a few hours of Arctic fishing before returning home to Chilliwack, B.C. 

Also, another job has been completed in the church in ARVIAT, Nunavut...thanks to a 
local Christian, Larry Alagalak, and helpers. Larry wrote u..a little reno on the 
church...new front steps, new front door, exterior stain and a re-do on wheel chair ramp." 
Great job, Larry and helpers! 

Under the leadership of Pastor Hattie the Arviat church continues to have great times of 
high anointing of Holy Spirit in the services, filling many lives with great joy and victory. 
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Many anointed Inuit leaders have graced the Arctic churches. This tribute is to our dear 
friend, Sally Curley, who was promoted to her heavenly reward earlier this month. Sally 
will be lovingly remembered as a very talented worship leader for many years in Rankin 
Inlet, Nunavut. Many can still hear her leading the song "There's power in praise" as she 
lifted the congregation into high praise. Please remember her husband, Tagak, and family 
in your prayers. Sally will be missed, but never forgotten! 

These truly are days of great opportunity on the mission fields. It is God's time to reveal 
His GLORY to the ends of the earth. What a great HARVEST TIME! 

Please pray for us as we plan special outreaches, Leadership courses, youth ministry, 
Leaders Conference, and other gospel endeavors for this coming winter. Thank you again 
for your continuing prayer and financial support in this Arctic vision. 

May the Lord's abundance overflow in your hearts and homes also! 

Yours for the harvest, 

Sally Curley 
Pastor Hattie, Arvlat 


